
Dear Residents, 

We hope this message finds you well. As winter sets in, we want to ensure that our snow 

removal services meet your needs and expectations. 

Your feedback is incredibly valuable to us. Please take a moment to share your thoughts on the 

snow removal process in our community. We are particularly interested in: 

• Your satisfaction with the timeliness of snow removal. 

• The effectiveness of the snow removal in your area. 

• Any specific issues or areas of concern you have encountered. 

Please respond to this email or fill out the feedback form linked below: 

Feedback Form 

Thank you for your input, which helps us enhance our services! 

Sincerely, 

[Your Name] 

[Your Position] 

[Your Organization] 

link_to_feedback_form

